Nareka Jacques

From: Sherhawk

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:40 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support 4 Pickleball Courts at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

Dear Mayor and Councilors

I would like to show my support for the placement of 4 Pickleball courts at court #1 in Centennial Park.

Mrs. Sherril Hawkins



Sent from my Galaxy

"The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you."